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Carlingford Community Newsletter 

Octo ber  Edition  

 

Heritage News   

The Carlingford Heritage Centre has 3 events booked in November 2015. 

       

 

This newsletter is jointly produced by the 

four bodies representing the Carlingford 

community, namely: 

Carlingford Lough Heritage Trust   CLHT 

Carlingford & Cooley Tourism Assoc.   CCTA 

Carlingford Tidy Towns     CTT  

Carlingford Community Development        CCD 

(The Foy Centre) 
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Carlingford Community Forum 
 

Simon Wall has been Town Architect to the Town of Westport, Co Mayo for almost two 
decades; he is responsible for the built environment as part of a Town Management team. 

Westport is one of three nationally designated pilot towns for the Department of Arts, Heritage 

and the Gaeltacht Historic Towns initiative pilot programme. It has recently been designated a 

national ôSmarter Travelõ destination town.  
You are encouraged to attend this talk as it relates to all sectors of the community. 

 

     Carlingford Community Forum 

Invites you to 

A Holistic Approach to Town Planning and Heritage 

A talk by Simon Wall 

Westport Town Architect  

 

 

 

 

 

Carlingford Heritage Centre 

Tuesday 17th November at 7.30pm 

 

All Welcome 

 
 



Carlingford Community Newsletter    Newsletter No 21    Newsletter Number 1 

Page 5  October 2015    February 2014 

 
Carlingford & Cooley Tourism Association News 

 

The businesses of Carlingford are once again to be congratulated for decorating their shop 

fronts to reflect the season. Itõs all very spooky here just now. 

 

      
 

   
 

It was great weather for the childrenõs Halloween Party last night ð with lots of fun had by all. 
 

 

 

The Foy Centre 
 

 

The Foy Centre held their AGM with John Mc Kevitt becoming the Chairman and Michael 

McGuinness accepting the position of Treasurer.  

However, it was reported that the current level of income is insufficient to keep the Centre open and is 

now becoming too much of a burden for the Committee.  

 

On a positive note, we are rehearsing for a new play entitled óThe Real Mc Coyô and hopefully it will 

be well supported.   
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Carlingford Tidy Towns 

 

Our new TUS worker, Andrius, has been showing his prowess at ground clearance ð what a 

great job he has done on the Newry Road! 

 

     
 

 

As many may have noticed we were able to complete the reduction in size of the first tree base 

on the promenade and plans are well advanced for tacking the remainder prior to the start of 

the next summer season. 

 

 
 

Graffitti 

 

Gerry McGaritty has been out attempting to remove graffiti from street furniture and public 

buildings all around the harbour and promenade. Although we have special cans of remover 

supplied by the council, it is often extremely difficult to remove all traces of the spray paint. 

Items continually hit include, seats, litter bins, toilet doors, lifebuoys and electricity boxes. It is 

so sad that some people feel the need to mess up our town in this manner when the majority of 

folk take such a pride in the place. 


